NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS
ON CERTIFICATE OF
APPROPRIATENESS REQUESTS

THERE WILL BE PUBLIC HEARINGS BEFORE
THE DANVILLE CITY COUNCIL ON TUESDAY,
SEPTEMBER 17, 2013, AT 7:00 PM. IN THE CITY
COUNCIL CHAMBERS LOCATED ON THE FOURTH

FLOOR OF CITY HALL, 427 PATTON STREET.

The public is hereby notified that City Council will act
as in its capacity as The River District Design Commission
and a public hearing will be held on the following:

A request has been filed for the installation of a
dumpster enclosure behind property located at 541
Bridge Street. This property is located within the
River District Overlay and as such, is subject to
the River District Design Guidelines, Article 5. The
installation of a new dumpster pad requires a
Certificate of Appropriateness prior to installation.

A request has been filed to grant a Certificate of
Appropriateness to allow for the demolition of
709 Patton Street under Section 3.3 of the River
District Design Guidelines.

Copies of the proposed requests may be seen in the
Department of Community Development, 2nd floor
of City Hall.

BY AUTHORITY OF THE COUNCIL

City of Danville, Virginia
Susan M. DeMasi, Clerk of Council




